

Date: 21.06.2019

ANNUAL REPORT OF ANTI-RAGGING COMMITTEE FOR THE ACADEMIC YEAR 2018-2019

According to the policy, Anti-Ragging committee meetings are scheduled twice a year. However, if grievances are received in the interim, an immediate meeting will be convened with the committee members. The dates of the Anti-Ragging committee meetings held are as follows:

S.No	Date of the Meeting	
1	13.08.2018	
2	10.01.2019	

- During the introductory session, Dr. L. Chinnappa, Chair of the Anti-Ragging Committee, provided a detailed overview of each member's responsibilities in addressing ragging complaints within the institution. The session emphasized the committee's mission to create and maintain a safe and supportive environment for students. Dr. Chinnappa highlighted the critical role each member plays in this effort and the importance of vigilance and responsiveness in dealing with any issues that arise.
- To reinforce the institution's commitment to preventing ragging, anti-ragging signage
 and posters have been strategically placed across key locations on campus. These
 include the cafeteria, classroom walkways, restrooms, and canteens. This widespread
 visibility aims to ensure that all students are aware of the anti-ragging policies and the
 serious consequences of such behavior.
- In addition to these measures, surprise inspections were carried out by vigilance officers
 in various areas of the campus, including hostels and buses. These inspections were
 conducted to ensure compliance with anti-ragging regulations and to deter potential
 incidents. Fortunately, no instances of ragging were reported during these checks,
 reflecting the effectiveness of the vigilance system.
- The committee has also confirmed that all students and their parents have completed the necessary anti-ragging affidavits, affirming their commitment to preventing ragging. On December 21, 2018, an anti-ragging awareness program was organized to further educate the campus community on the importance of maintaining a harassmentfree environment. Details of any grievances raised during this academic year are outlined below:

Committee	Grievances Raised	Grievances Resolved	Grievances Yet to be Resolved
Anti Ragging Committee	0	Nil, as no grievances were raised during this academic year.	



PRIST Deemed to be University (U/s 3 of the UGC Act.1956) Vallam, THANJAVUR-613 403. Due to the implementation of a stringent vigilance system and a comprehensive awareness program, no grievances were reported during this academic year. The proactive measures, including regular inspections and educational initiatives, have effectively addressed potential issues and ensured a safe environment for students. These efforts underscore the institution's commitment to preventing ragging and maintaining a supportive campus atmosphere. The absence of reported grievances highlights the success of these measures in fostering a positive and secure educational experience for all students.

VALLAM THANLANUR (TO 813 403 CO)

CHAIRPERSON

PRIST Deemed to be University (U/s 3 of the UGC Act.1956) Vallam, THANJAVUR - 613 403.